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Frankie Jackson is invited to participate in the 

EdTech Advocacy and Policy Summit on May 10-

11, 2017 in Washington, D.C. on behalf of the 

Consortium of School Networking (CoSN). Frankie 

participated in a webinar with CoSN headquarters 

on Thursday, May 4, 2017, to discuss the itinerary. 

The event is sponsored by the International Society 

for Technology in Education (ISTE), the Consortium 

for School Networking (CoSN) and the State 

Educational Technology Directors Association 

(SETDA).

The summit includes travelling to Capitol Hill for a 

day of meetings with representatives from House 

and Senate offices, and will conclude with a 

networking reception with peers, national leaders 

and congressional staff.

The primary goal of the summit is to raise 

awareness of policy agenda that advances federal 

funding for education technology and protects e-

rate funding. See this article that recently came out 

that includes an interview with Frankie about E-

Rate funding. 

Invitation to Washington, D.C. on May 11-12, 2017

EdTech Advocacy and Policy Summit

Raise awareness of policy agenda that advances 

robust funding for Education Technology 

and protects E-rate and student privacy. 

http://www.iste.org/advocacy/EdTech-Advocacy-and-Policy-Summit-2017
http://www.cfisd-technologyservices.net/uploads/5/1/5/7/51575175/l_v_e-rate_article_74_-_faster_internet_at_school_what%E2%80%99s_next_for__4_billion_e-rate_fund_under_new_fcc.pdf

